
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   SEMMCHRA/Goodhue County Work Session. 

DATE:          November 1, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The Southeast Minnesota Multi-County Housing and Redevelopment Authority 

(SEMMCHRA) and Goodhue County propose that the City of Cannon Falls cooperate 

with them to correct existing “problematic” conditions that substantially limit the 

possibility of new development (of any kind) occurring in Sandstone Ridge. In particular, 

SEMMCHRA and Goodhue County are interested in knowing how the City Council feels 

about: (1) eliminating street access from Bluff Dive to County 25 Boulevard; and (2) 

abandoning plans for development of Sandstone Ridge Park. On November 13th the three 

groups are scheduled to meet to discuss how best to proceed from this point forward.    

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

Please confirm your availability to meet on Wednesday, November 13th for a Work 

Session beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers. 

 

Note: If anyone would like to tour Sandstone Ridge sometime before November 13th 

please let me know and arrangements will be made! 




